
PTA AGM 

Mrs. Neerja Chathly addressing the parents during AGM on 27th July 2023. Her input on “How 

parents can assist their child on the appropriate use of Social media” inspired the parents 

with a better understanding of their role in accompanying their growing children in 

contemporary times. 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 


